
 

 

From: Victor Wilk  

Sent: Monday, 30 January 2012 12:57 PM 

To: Client Money 

Subject: Segregated accounts 

 

Dear Sirs,  

I am another victim of the MF Global debacle 

I have joined the MF global client supporters group and fully support their request for more 

protection for private investors in the form of properly segregated accounts 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Dr Victor Wilk 

Musculoskeletal Physician 

  

441 Bay St , BRIGHTON, 3186 

Tel:  03 95967211 

Fax: 03 95967871 

vicwilk@tpg.com.au 

www.brightonspinal.com.au 


